




 

	

	

	

 

United States Department of the Interior 
GEOLOGICAI.SURVEY 

GPO Box L424 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00936 3\111t1111111M111111111111 

TO: USGS MAILING LIST SUBSCRIBERS 

DATE: January 10, 1985 

SUBJ: Distribution of Published Report 

During June 1984, the U.S. Geological Survey, Water Resources 
Division, conducted a reconnaissance of the quality of groundwater 
throughout the U.S. Virgin Islands. Water samples were collected from 
key public-supply wells in St. Thomas, St. John, and St. Croix. A 
variety of chemical, physical and bacteriological analyses were 
performed on the samples. 

Attached is a copy of the report describing the results of the 
investigation. 

Cordially, OAN 2 4 1985 
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Fe4dinand Quinones, Chief 
Caribbean District 
Water Resources Division 
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